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LSAT Testing
Because it is unclear whether the LSAT will be administered in the near term, we are
reaching out to let students know there are other options to apply to BYU Law. We are
still accepting applications under our LSAT Exemption. To qualify, students must have
a 3.8 GPA or higher and scored in the 85th percentile or higher on their college
entrance exam. For the ACT, this requires a score of 26 or 27 depending on the
administration.

We also accept the GRE in lieu of the LSAT. Our priority deadline has passed, but we
will continue to accept applications until Tuesday, 30 June.
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